
2023 MN Watersheds Project & Program of the Year 
 

Preliminary Nomination Form 
 

The Awards Committee is now accepting Preliminary Nominations for Program or Project 
of the Year. This simple, one-page Preliminary Nomination Form must be submitted by Sept 8, 
2023. When determining the finalists, the Awards Committee will consider: clearly defined need, 
creative partnerships, innovative financing, resourceful solutions, success at meeting goal, and public 
value. Finalists, in each category will be asked to complete a full nomination form. The Preliminary 
Nomination form only requires a project/program description up to 250 words.   
 
Award Category (check one)   MN Watersheds Region: 
 

☐  Project   ☐  Program    ☐  One  ☐  Two ☐ Three 
 

Watershed District or Watershed Management Organization:  
 

 
Project/program name:  
 

 
Nominator (if different from above)  
 

 
Project/Program Summary (Up to 250 words). 
 

 

Project/Program Contact:  Name:             
     Phone:       
     Email:        
 

Photos (Optional) 
You may include up to four (4) photos of your project or program. 
 

Submit nomination materials to Karen Kill, kkill@mnwcd.org by Sept 8, 2023. 
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	Text6: Capitol Region Watershed District
	Text7: Ford Site/Highland Bridge Project
	Text8: 
	Text9: Responding to the closure of the Ford Twin Cities Assembly Plant in Saint Paul, Minnesota, Capitol Region Watershed District and the City of Saint Paul, developed a sustainable stormwater feasibility plan in 2016 for redeveloping the 122-acre property, now known as Highland Bridge. Prior to development in the 1920s, the site contained an intermittent stream, Hidden Falls Creek, that fed a waterfall buried in a pipe to facilitate the construction of the assembly plant.
The study developed master plan concepts for managing stormwater across the entire site. Two stormwater management concepts were compared - a conventional approach with distributed underground infrastructure and a district approach incorporating a green infrastructure corridor. Each option was evaluated against the city's and watershed district’s goals for stormwater management, sustainability, redevelopment, creek restoration, and place-making.
In addition to a traditional cost-benefit analysis, the study involved a life-cycle cost and impact assessment that monetized socioeconomic benefits. The team assessed factors such as water quality and quantity; flood risk reduction; recreation and property values; and water, carbon, and energy footprints, which revealed that a green infrastructure corridor more than doubled the value compared to the conventional approach. 
Construction of the district stormwater management system was completed in 2021.  The district system treats public and private stormwater and is placed in publicly- and privately-owned spaces throughout the site to expand the public realm and provide connections to the existing waterfall and ultimately the Mississippi River. The final BMPs include 5 large biofiltration basins, 5 underground storage and filtration systems, 2 large rate control ponds, and a re-imagined Hidden Falls Creek. The project reduces total suspended solids by 94%, total phosphorus by 75%, and peak discharges to the downstream waterfall and stream channel by 98% in the 2-year event. 


	Text10: Anna Eleria
	Text11: 651-644-8888
	Text12: aeleria@capitolregionwd.org


